


Nickalus Holmes

From: powerforgoodconsulting@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Aurora Colindres
<powerforgoodconsulting@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 11:21 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Rate Hike — Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo,

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket N0.20250011 -El
Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase

| am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this
critical decision.

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians.

| urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. | appreciate your attention to
this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Ms. Aurora Colindres

344 Mendoza Ave Miami, FL 33134-3854
powerforgoodconsulting@gmail.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: danicadavidson3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Danica Davidson
<danicadavidson3@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 11:16 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Unprecedented $10 Billion Rate Hike — Protect Florida Families

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Gabriella Smith,

| am writing to strongly urge you to reject Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) proposed $10 billion rate hike—the largest in
U.S. history. Approving this increase would be a devastating blow to Florida families, many of whom are already
struggling with rising living costs. This past year, this Commission has already failed residents by allowing TECO’s rate
hikes, and we cannot afford another reckless decision that prioritizes corporate profits over public well-being.
Electricity is not a luxury—it is a life-saving necessity in Florida. With extreme heat, hurricanes, and severe weather
events, access to affordable power is essential for survival. A rate increase of this magnitude would force seniors, low-
income families, and working-class residents to choose between paying their electric bills and affording food, rent, or
medical care. No one should have to make such impossible choices just to keep the lights on.

Beyond the financial hardship, this increase also carries serious environmental consequences. Instead of investing in
clean, affordable renewable energy, FPL continues to expand its reliance on fossil fuels, worsening extreme weather
patterns and increasing pollution. These impacts disproportionately harm low-income communities and communities of
color, who already experience higher energy burdens and environmental health risks. If FPL truly needed more funding,
it should focus on sustainable energy solutions, not passing costs onto struggling residents.

The Florida Public Service Commission has a responsibility to serve the public, not corporate monopolies. FPLis a
monopoly, meaning Floridians have no choice but to pay whatever rates are approved. If this rate hike is allowed, it will
set a dangerous precedent, opening the door for further unchecked increases that will push even more families into a
financial crisis.

| urge you to reject this historic $10 billion rate hike and stand with the people of Florida. The residents of this state
deserve fair and affordable electricity—not price gouging from utility giants.

Sincerely,
Ms Danica Davidson
11800 Unf Dr Jacksonville, FL 32224-7634 danicadavidson3@gmail.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: jessicagolanimt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jessica Davis
<jessicagolanlmt@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 12:30 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Unprecedented $10 Billion Rate Hike — Protect Florida Families

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Gabriella Smith,

| am writing to strongly urge you to reject Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) proposed $10 billion rate hike—the largest in
U.S. history. Approving this increase would be a devastating blow to Florida families, many of whom are already
struggling with rising living costs. This past year, this Commission has already failed residents by allowing TECO’s rate
hikes, and we cannot afford another reckless decision that prioritizes corporate profits over public well-being.
Electricity is not a luxury—it is a life-saving necessity in Florida. With extreme heat, hurricanes, and severe weather
events, access to affordable power is essential for survival. A rate increase of this magnitude would force seniors, low-
income families, and working-class residents to choose between paying their electric bills and affording food, rent, or
medical care. No one should have to make such impossible choices just to keep the lights on.

Beyond the financial hardship, this increase also carries serious environmental consequences. Instead of investing in
clean, affordable renewable energy, FPL continues to expand its reliance on fossil fuels, worsening extreme weather
patterns and increasing pollution. These impacts disproportionately harm low-income communities and communities of
color, who already experience higher energy burdens and environmental health risks. If FPL truly needed more funding,
it should focus on sustainable energy solutions, not passing costs onto struggling residents.

The Florida Public Service Commission has a responsibility to serve the public, not corporate monopolies. FPLis a
monopoly, meaning Floridians have no choice but to pay whatever rates are approved. If this rate hike is allowed, it will
set a dangerous precedent, opening the door for further unchecked increases that will push even more families into a
financial crisis.

| urge you to reject this historic $10 billion rate hike and stand with the people of Florida. The residents of this state
deserve fair and affordable electricity—not price gouging from utility giants.

Sincerely,
Miss Jessica Davis
623 N Old Corry Field Rd Pensacola, FL 32506-4224 jessicagolanmt@gmail.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: evanssd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Scot Evans
<evanssd@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 10:49 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Rate Hike — Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo,

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket N0.20250011 -El
Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase

| am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this
critical decision.

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians.

| urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. | appreciate your attention to
this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Dr. Scot Evans

6850 SW 49th St Miami, FL 33155-5747
evanssd@me.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: n.hughey623@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nadine Hughey <n.hughey623
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 4:00 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Unprecedented $10 Billion Rate Hike — Protect Florida Families

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Gabriella Smith,

| understand Florida Power & Light is pushing for one of the largest rate increases in our state's history - a move that
would hit working families, seniors on fixed incomes and vulnerable communities hard. With sky-high housing costs,
rising property insurance and ongoing inflation, we can’t afford another financial burden.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Nadine Hughey
175 Adelanto Ave Saint Augustine, FL 32092-3111 n.hughey623@gmail.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: m@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marian Iglesias
<m@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 8:25 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Rate Hike — Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo,

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket N0.20250011 -El
Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase

| am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this
critical decision.

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians.

| urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. | appreciate your attention to
this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,
Ms. Marian Iglesias
4704 SE 6th Ave Cape Coral, FL 33904-5552 m@marianiglesias.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: scarlett.lanzas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Scarlett Lanzas
<scarlett.lanzas@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 10:27 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Rate Hike — Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo,

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket N0.20250011 -El
Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase

| am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this
critical decision.

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians.

| urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. | appreciate your attention to
this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Ms. Scarlett Lanzas

16660 SW 79th Way Miami, FL 33193-5780
scarlett.lanzas@gmail.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: emmajmartin2006@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Emma Martin
<emmajmartin2006@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 11:05 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Unprecedented $10 Billion Rate Hike — Protect Florida Families

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Gabriella Smith,

| am writing to strongly urge you to reject Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) proposed $10 billion rate hike—the largest in
U.S. history. Approving this increase would be a devastating blow to Florida families, many of whom are already
struggling with rising living costs. This past year, this Commission has already failed residents by allowing TECO’s rate
hikes, and we cannot afford another reckless decision that prioritizes corporate profits over public well-being.
Electricity is not a luxury—it is a life-saving necessity in Florida. With extreme heat, hurricanes, and severe weather
events, access to affordable power is essential for survival. A rate increase of this magnitude would force seniors, low-
income families, and working-class residents to choose between paying their electric bills and affording food, rent, or
medical care. No one should have to make such impossible choices just to keep the lights on.

Beyond the financial hardship, this increase also carries serious environmental consequences. Instead of investing in
clean, affordable renewable energy, FPL continues to expand its reliance on fossil fuels, worsening extreme weather
patterns and increasing pollution. These impacts disproportionately harm low-income communities and communities of
color, who already experience higher energy burdens and environmental health risks. If FPL truly needed more funding,
it should focus on sustainable energy solutions, not passing costs onto struggling residents.

The Florida Public Service Commission has a responsibility to serve the public, not corporate monopolies. FPLis a
monopoly, meaning Floridians have no choice but to pay whatever rates are approved. If this rate hike is allowed, it will
set a dangerous precedent, opening the door for further unchecked increases that will push even more families into a
financial crisis.

| urge you to reject this historic $10 billion rate hike and stand with the people of Florida. The residents of this state
deserve fair and affordable electricity—not price gouging from utility giants.

Sincerely,

Ms. Emma Martin

10704 Tami Trl Hudson, FL 34669-3449
emmajmartin2006 @gmail.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: tracym419@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tracy Mickelson Tracy Mickelson
<tracym419@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 2:07 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Unprecedented $10 Billion Rate Hike — Protect Florida Families

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Gabriella Smith,

| am writing to strongly urge you to reject Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) proposed $10 billion rate hike—the largest in
U.S. history. Approving this increase would be a devastating blow to Florida families, many of whom are already
struggling with rising living costs. This past year, this Commission has already failed residents by allowing TECO’s rate
hikes, and we cannot afford another reckless decision that prioritizes corporate profits over public well-being.
Electricity is not a luxury—it is a life-saving necessity in Florida. With extreme heat, hurricanes, and severe weather
events, access to affordable power is essential for survival. A rate increase of this magnitude would force seniors, low-
income families, and working-class residents to choose between paying their electric bills and affording food, rent, or
medical care. No one should have to make such impossible choices just to keep the lights on.

Beyond the financial hardship, this increase also carries serious environmental consequences. Instead of investing in
clean, affordable renewable energy, FPL continues to expand its reliance on fossil fuels, worsening extreme weather
patterns and increasing pollution. These impacts disproportionately harm low-income communities and communities of
color, who already experience higher energy burdens and environmental health risks. If FPL truly needed more funding,
it should focus on sustainable energy solutions, not passing costs onto struggling residents.

The Florida Public Service Commission has a responsibility to serve the public, not corporate monopolies. FPLis a
monopoly, meaning Floridians have no choice but to pay whatever rates are approved. If this rate hike is allowed, it will
set a dangerous precedent, opening the door for further unchecked increases that will push even more families into a
financial crisis.

| urge you to reject this historic $10 billion rate hike and stand with the people of Florida. The residents of this state
deserve fair and affordable electricity—not price gouging from utility giants.

Sincerely,

Ms. Tracy Mickelson Tracy Mickelson
116 Mango St Pensacola, FL 32503-2853
tracym419@gmail.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: ruadnichols@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Russ Nichols
<ruadnichols@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 7:02 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Unprecedented $10 Billion Rate Hike — Protect Florida Families

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Gabriella Smith,

| am writing to strongly urge you to reject Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) proposed $10 billion rate hike—the largest in
U.S. history. Approving this increase would be a devastating blow to Florida families, many of whom are already
struggling with rising living costs. This past year, this Commission has already failed residents by allowing TECO’s rate
hikes, and we cannot afford another reckless decision that prioritizes corporate profits over public well-being.
Electricity is not a luxury—it is a life-saving necessity in Florida. With extreme heat, hurricanes, and severe weather
events, access to affordable power is essential for survival. A rate increase of this magnitude would force seniors, low-
income families, and working-class residents to choose between paying their electric bills and affording food, rent, or
medical care. No one should have to make such impossible choices just to keep the lights on.

Beyond the financial hardship, this increase also carries serious environmental consequences. Instead of investing in
clean, affordable renewable energy, FPL continues to expand its reliance on fossil fuels, worsening extreme weather
patterns and increasing pollution. These impacts disproportionately harm low-income communities and communities of
color, who already experience higher energy burdens and environmental health risks. If FPL truly needed more funding,
it should focus on sustainable energy solutions, not passing costs onto struggling residents.

The Florida Public Service Commission has a responsibility to serve the public, not corporate monopolies. FPLis a
monopoly, meaning Floridians have no choice but to pay whatever rates are approved. If this rate hike is allowed, it will
set a dangerous precedent, opening the door for further unchecked increases that will push even more families into a
financial crisis.

| urge you to reject this historic $10 billion rate hike and stand with the people of Florida. The residents of this state
deserve fair and affordable electricity—not price gouging from utility giants.

Sincerely,

Mr. Russ Nichols

1122 De Leo Dr Sarasota, FL 34243-4417
ruadnichols@gmail.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: leotien@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leotien Parlevliet
<leotien@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 6:21 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Rate Hike — Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo,

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket N0.20250011 -El
Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase

| am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this
critical decision.

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians.

| urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. | appreciate your attention to
this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Miss Leotien Parlevliet

106 SPIEGHELSTR Groningen, OR 97505
leotien@gmail.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: terirod1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Teri Rodriguez <terirod1
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 8:22 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Rate Hike — Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo,

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket N0.20250011 -El
Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase

| am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this
critical decision.

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians.

| urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. | appreciate your attention to
this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

Ms. Teri Rodriguez

5842 SW 33rd St Miami, FL 33155-4904
terirodl@gmail.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: jrous001@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeffrey Rousseau <jrous001
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 10:59 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Rate Hike — Hold In-District Hearings for Public Input

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo,

Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Docket N0.20250011 -El
Petition by Florida Power & Light Company for Base Rate Increase

| am writing to formally request that The Commission hold in-district hearings regarding Docket No. 20250011 (Petition
for Rate Increase by Florida Power & Light Company) to ensure that the public has a fair opportunity to weigh in on this
critical decision.

Some FPL customers have already seen their bills increase by 60% in the last five years, and now the company is asking
to increase rates by almost $9 billion over the next five years, all while Floridians struggle to afford basic necessities. FPL
is ranked 52 out of 53 by the American Council for an Energy Efficient Economy of utilities nationwide in terms of helping
customers reduce power bills with efficiency and conservation programs. Approving this rate hike would only reward
corporate greed at the expense of millions of hard-working Floridians.

| urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. | appreciate your attention to
this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,
Mr. Jeffrey Rousseau
492 NE 174th St North Miami Beach, FL 33162-1973 jrous001@gmail.com



Nickalus Holmes

From: janetweiler350@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Janet Weiler <janetweiler350
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 10:52 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith

Subject: Reject FPL's Unprecedented $10 Billion Rate Hike — Protect Florida Families

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Gabriella Smith,

Il am writing to strongly urge you to reject Florida Power and Light’s (FPL) proposed $10 billion rate hike—the largest in
U.S. history. Approving this increase would be a devastating blow to Florida families, many of whom are already
struggling with rising living costs. This past year, this Commission has already failed residents by allowing TECO’s rate
hikes, and we cannot afford another reckless decision that prioritizes corporate profits over public well-being.
Electricity is not a luxury—it is a life-saving necessity in Florida. With extreme heat, hurricanes, and severe weather
events, access to affordable power is essential for survival. A rate increase of this magnitude would force seniors, low-
income families, and working-class residents to choose between paying their electric bills and affording food, rent, or
medical care. No one should have to make such impossible choices just to keep the lights on.

Beyond the financial hardship, this increase also carries serious environmental consequences. Instead of investing in
clean, affordable renewable energy, FPL continues to expand its reliance on fossil fuels, worsening extreme weather
patterns and increasing pollution. These impacts disproportionately harm low-income communities and communities of
color, who already experience higher energy burdens and environmental health risks. If FPL truly needed more funding,
it should focus on sustainable energy solutions, not passing costs onto struggling residents.

The Florida Public Service Commission has a responsibility to serve the public, not corporate monopolies. FPL is a
monopoly, meaning Floridians have no choice but to pay whatever rates are approved. If this rate hike is allowed, it will
set a dangerous precedent, opening the door for further unchecked increases that will push even more families into a
financial crisis.

| urge you to reject this historic $10 billion rate hike and stand with the people of Florida. The residents of this state
deserve fair and affordable electricity—not price gouging from utility giants.

Sincerely,
Ms. Janet Weiler
6761 Panther Ln Apt T1 Fort Myers, FL 33919-7206 janetweiler350@gmail.com





